PRE-K NEWS



SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2016 WELCOME TO PRE-K

Dear Families,

Welcome to Pre-K! My name is Ms. Douglas; I am your child's teacher in PS/IS 262. Ms. Youman will also be with us this year. We are very excited about all the families that will be part of our class this year and can't wait to get to know you better and get this school year started off on a great note!

To start our exciting activities planned this year, our first unit, **Welcome to Pre-K** will be focusing on getting to know one another and building friendships. We will go over classroom routines extensively and do many activities centered on working together. This will allow every child to feel a part of our classroom community and feel more comfortable in the classroom and with teachers.

In October, our unit, **My Five Senses** will guide children to explore our natural environment using their senses. Through various interdisciplinary activities, such as apple tasting, children will develop science skills, self-expression, and identify personal preferences. Through support in cognitive and language development, we will encourage children to observe and describe what they see, hear, touch, taste and smell.

Parent Engagement

EVERY TUESDAY @ 2:30PM-3:15PM

Let us discuss ways in which you can become an active leader in your child's education. We know that when parents believe, students achieve!

School starts at 8:00AM.

Please be on time.

P.S./IS 262 is a uniform school. Please wear uniform each day.

Please bring a healthy snack to school.

Learning Activities are sent home every Tuesday & Friday.

Reminders: Please send in your BLUE Cards and Pre-K school supplies.

P.S./IS 262

500 Macon Street Brooklyn, NY 11233 (718) 453-0780

www.ps262.org

Ms. Joeletha Ferguson *Principal*Ms. Desiree Barter *Assistant Principal*Ms. Youman *Paraprofessional*Ms. Garner *Parent Coordinator*

SAVE THE DATE!

October 3rd & 4th- SCHOOL CLOSED

October 10th & 12th- SCHOOL

October 26th- Parent Workshop @ 8:30AM

PRE-K NEWS